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                     January 2019 Newsletter 
Happy New Year! We hope you had a Happy Holiday. 

 
 

Themes: This month our theme will be winter. Most of our projects will be 
about snow, snowmen, and winter clothes.    
 
Colors: Blue and White   
 
Shape: Rectangle 
 
Attention: There will be No School on January 1st, New Years Day 
January 21st, Martin Luther King Day. 
 
Special Dates: January 17th and 18th we will have a nursery school 
photographer come to take class and individual photos at no obligation. 
He has been our photographer forever. He takes awesome pictures. 
Information will be sent home soon. 
 
SNOW/ICE STORMS: Nursery School Cancellations: When you hear on the 
local radio or television stations that Glastonbury Public Schools are 
cancelled, we will do the same thing. If there is a 2 hour delay in town, we 
will have no morning class.  If you are unsure, you may call the school to 
see if we are there or email me.  
 
SEPTEMBER 2019 REGISTRATION - At this time, all children returning in the 
fall, and any siblings joining us, should be signed up for next year. If you 
know of anyone interested in next year’s classes we have spaces 
available for 3 or 4 year olds.   
 
Book Club ordering: You may order books two ways. Either online or you 
may send the order form back in to the nursery school with a check. To 
order online the website is: www.scholastic.com/readingclubs class 
activation code: GPQ2R 
 
Any questions, call: Cathy at 633-5726 (nursery school) or 295-9927(home)  
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